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Remember that you can always check out  
e- books and audiobooks on Sora!
24 HOURS a day, 7 days a week.

COZY READS
Warm up with a good book

 

COZY READS
Warm up with a good book

 
Check out a cozy book

this month and receive 
a free cozy gift.

FIRE UP WITH SORA !FIRE UP WITH SORA !

AROUND THE LIBRARY... AROUND THE LIBRARY... 

Upcoming events:
Night Library hours for finals : 12/ 12 - 12/ 21

Tuesday, December 12              3:45 - 6:45
Wednesday, December 13       3:45 - 6:45
Thursday, December 14            3:45 - 6:45
Monday, December 18              3:30 - 7:30
Tuesday, December 19              3:30 - 7:30
Wednesday, December 20       3:30 - 7:30
Thursday, December 21            3:30 - 6:00

January 22nd - Book Club Meeting

From all of us here in the
Conant High School Media
Center we hope you have a
wonderful winter break.

 See you next year!



Thank you to
everyone who
attended  the

library’s movie night
showing of “Elf”. We
hope you had a great
time. See you at the

next movie night!

The largest book published is 7.48 m²
(80 ft² 74 in²), and was achieved by
iWRITE Literacy Organization, The
Bryan Museum, and Ordinary People

Change the World (all USA) in
Houston, Texas, USA, on 5 November
2022. Based on the bestselling series

by Brad Meltzer and Christopher
Eliopoulos, the book titled, "I Am
Texas" is a compilation of Texas

themed stories and artwork by one-
thousand students. Organizers plan to

tour the book across the state.

Did you know...

This semester is quickly coming to a close, which means finals are right
around the corner. During this hectic time of the year, here are five tips

to keep you sane and help you make it to winter break:
1.PLAN OUT YOUR TIME ACCORDINGLY - Using planning tools such as 

calendars and charts ensures you don’t have to cram before the big day. 
2.FIND GOOD STUDY SPOTS-Finding the right space for you is crucial to getting

work done, so scope those study spots out.
3. TAKE SELF-CARE BREAKS - Whether it means watching a show, scrolling

through reels, or taking a power nap, you need self-care breaks - otherwise, you’ll
burn out fast.

4.DON’T CRAM THE NIGHT BEFORE- Light review is the key. Go over your notes,
solve application-based problems, and get to bed.

5.REWARD YOURSELF WHEN IT’S OVER -   everyone deserves a reward after
doing something as hard as finals!

Thank you to all reading club
participants who attended the

last meeting. 
Please don't forget our next

Book Club Meeting on
Monday, Jan 22th, after

school in the library to discuss
the book: “Give me a sign”.

Hope to see you there!

FINALS! FINALS! FINALS! 

Remember to
return or

renew your library
books before
winter break!

Library stats.
Checked Out: 602

Overdue: 298


